Beach Committee Meeting 8/10/22
Start: 7:00 pm
End: 8:18 pm
Prepared by: Steve Koenigsberg
Attendance: Ami Nickel, Steve Koenigsberg, Chris Kleinwaks, Glen Katz, Mike Ilardi, Alyssa Guariglia, 
Discussion:
Chris suggested for next year creating some standard sign boards for putting out at pools / beaches when schedules change such as for swim lessons or other changes.  Along with the posts to the POA page on FB
Discussion on the recert of lifeguards for next year – we are still hoping to negotiate with a lifeguard certification company to recert all guards every year for free as a trade off for letting them use one our pools to host lifeguard certification classes preseason
Discussion swim lesson feedback.  Feedback from parents has been overwhelmingly positive.  Feedback from staff has been good, but requesting some changes for next season such as additional guards in water with students and additional preseason training
Discussed staff readiness drills from the season. Overall they were positive and the staff reacted as expected.  We would like to schedule some in-service trainings during the season as well and will look to see if we can hire an outside company to run for us.
Discussion on proposed budget for 2023 season – line by line. Ready for submission for first round of read through at August board meeting.
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